
This has been a challenging year for all of us due to COVID.  From 
ACS, we wish you a festive season filled with joy, family time and a 

prosperous and healthy 2021.  We thank you for your ongoing support 
and look forward to the New Year with hope and a belief for a better 

year for all.

Please feel free to contact us for assistance to protect your 
Intellectual Property during 2021.

Kind regards,
 

Riaan Bellingan
ADVANCED CORPORATE SOLUTIONS cc  |  1995/051218/23

Tel:  +27 12 349 1779  |  Cell: +27 82 491 5086
E-mail: riaan@acsolutions.co.za   |  Website: www.acsolutions.co.za

 

“Do not waste emotions on things you cannot influence!”
Major (Ret) D.M. Sharp – BEM. HM (P.F. ROK), Comm. M (USA)


